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MEMORANDUM TO ALL GRADUATE STUDIES PROGRAM (MBA AND DBA) 

STUDENTS 

 

RE: SURVEY FOR COMPREHENSIVE EXAMINATION TO BE HELD ON AUGUST 
28 & SEPTEMBER 04, 2021 

 

 
All qualified Graduate School students are required to response the survey. 

 

It will allow the GSB Office to assess if you are eligible to take the Comprehensive 
Examination to be held on August 28 & September 04, 2021 

 

Kindly respond to the GSB Survey Form through the link below. The deadline to 
response is on or before 21 August 2021. 

 

The link for the Comprehensive Examination Eligibility survey can be accessed here: 
 

https://forms.gle/4GM2x8UTf1asBV8y6  

For your information and proper guidance. 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 

TABASSAM RAZA, Ph.D., P.E. 

         Associate Dean 

https://forms.gle/4GM2x8UTf1asBV8y6

